
 

August 7, 2018 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

I’ve had the pleasure of being Rebecca “Becca” Jones, primary coach during the last two years.  In that 
time, I have gotten to know her and her family very well. Becca is an amazing young woman, with a 
passion for animals and with an unbound love for life.  Also, Becca has an unparalleled drive to be the 
best in the sport of diving, and through her desire to continue growing in the sport, challenges me to be 
the best coach I can be, forcing me to continually grow as we challenge each other in our respective 
roles. I’ve been honored to watch her grow into a young woman, and as a diver; while it saddens me to 
see her leave our team as she moves into her collegiate years.  I find comfort and joy in knowing the 
depth she will bring to her new team and the growth she will experience as she faces new challenges as 
a collegiate diver. 

Becca is a dependable, trustworthy and team-oriented diver that will not disappoint, she will participate 
fully in your training, and you will find that she will always be prepared for each practice. In two years, she 
has taken the world of diving by storm and has been a thrill to coach.  I believe she has the mettle to be 
an Olympic diver if she wishes to be. While she has grown by leaps and bound just this last two years, 
she contains plenty of untapped potentials for serious coaches to exploit as she looks forward to 
transitioning to a collegiate diving career.  

In our team, Becca has a reputation as a hard-working, trustworthy diver who strives to excel. She 
responds with courage when challenged to produce her best, and push past her comfort zone to achieve 
what is asked of her.  When she set her sight on something regardless of setbacks, she will not be 
denied, and in the sport of diving, this is a characteristic that sets her apart from many of her peers, and 
one trait that a coach can count on to serve her well in high-pressure situations. I strongly encourage you 
to take an interest in Becca and seriously consider her to be a member of your dive team. She is truly a 
joy to coach, and you will not be disappointed. 

If there is any question, or if I can be of any other assistance, please contact me at your earliest 
convenience.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jose A. “Joey” Mendez 

CSRA Diving Head Coach 
Phone: 706-829 - 6309 
Email: joey@csra-diving.com 
Website: csra-diving.com 
Location: Augusta Aquatic Center 
Address: 3157 Damascus Rd, Augusta, GA 30909 
 


